
 

 

 

 

The AAFPO Board of Directors recently received this gracious note from Angel Fire 
Resort regarding the recently announced partnership on the Pickleball Center and 

New Chairlift Improvement Project.  The Resort and AAFPO Board have been working 
diligently over the past several years to build a strong, cooperative working 

relationship.  This demonstrates significant progress in that direction.  The AAFPO 
Board likewise thanks the Resort for their efforts and cooperation in creating this 

unprecedented partnership agreement. 
 
 
 

 



3/13/2024

 

Dear AAFPO Board of Directors:

On behalf of Angel Fire Resort, we would like to thank the entire AAFPO Board for partnering with the 
Resort on the new amenities projects.   With the addition of the new pickleball/tennis complex and the 
new high speed chair lift, these improvements will enrich our membership community making Angel Fire 
an even greater place to live and play!  

Again, we are grateful for the Board’s hard work and significant contribution.  This is an exciting time in 
the history of Angel Fire Resort, the Membership and our Village!

Sincerely,

Andy Whitacre 
AAFPO Board Ex Officio


